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An educational visit to a Cattle Breeding Farm at Telangkhedi, Nagpur on 13th September 
2023 was organized by the Department of Commerce for the students of B.com (I,II and III 
yr). All the faculties of commerce and students had gathered at 9.30 am in the college 
premises which then went to the Cattle Breeding Farm ,Veterinary College, Nagpur. 

More than  70 students were present for this educational visit alongwith all the faculty 
members like Dr. Durga Puttewar (Coordinator of Educational Visit), Dr.Varsha Panbude-
HoD of Commerce, Dr.Vaishali Fating, Dr. Sheetal Jaikar, Ms. Nidhi Nakhale, Ms. Pooja 
Kamble, Ms. Rasika and Mr. Shubham Bordewar had accompanied the students. 

The permission for this visit was taken by Dr. A.P. Somkuwar, Associate dean and Dr. B. A. 
Mehere Principal of Dr. Ambedkar College, Deekshabhoomi, Nagpur. 

The faculty members of this Cattle breeding farm Dr. Kodape,  Dr. Ambhore, Dr. Ahmed 
were present to welcome all the students and faculties. Then they provided all the valuable 
information about their farm animals. They shared the details about how to acquire a career in 
this field and how to do business also. They guided all the students of commerce about the 
Cattle breeding and the process of production and reproduction of the cattle’s. 

Dr. Durga Puttewar guided the students gathering and suggested how to do business of Cattle 
farming after graduation or even while learning and earning students can pursue a good 
career in this field. Then Dr.Varsha Panbude guided the students about natural farming and 
their importance. Then Dr. Vaishali Fating proposed the vote of thanks to all the faculties and 
students present over there. Students took active participation in this educational visit and 
enjoyed thoroughly. 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                             
                                                                                                                                        Dr. D. H. Puttewar  
                                                                                                        (Coordinator of Educational Visit) 
 
 

 


